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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Lyndon Farnham 
Chief Minister 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
24th April 2024 
 

Common Strategic Policy – Invitation to Public Hearing 
 

Dear Chief Minister, 
 
The Committee has discussed the approach of Scrutiny to the recently lodged Common Strategic 
Policy (CSP). Mindful of the timeframe and strategic nature of the CSP, the Committee would like 
to invite you, together with your Assistant Ministers and the Deputy Chief Minister, to a public 
hearing with the Scrutiny Liaison Committee as an efficient and effective means by which matters 
highlighted across all Panel remits can be discussed with you. Noting that the CSP is due to be 
debated on 21st May 2024, could you confirm to us your availability for a public hearing on Friday 
3rd May.   
 
I look forward to hearing from you. Please note that all letters will be uploaded to the States Greffe 
website as a matter of course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Deputy Inna Gardiner 
President, Scrutiny Liaison Committee 


